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Federal Communi cations Commission
Office of the Secretary

VIA HAND DELIVERY

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W., TW-A325
Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: Notification of Return to Service and Notification of Commencement of
Operation Pursuant to Program Test Authority
W261AT, Dothan, Alabama (FIN-146721)

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of WOOF, Inc., licensee of FM translator station W261AT, Dothan, Alabama,
this letter is to notify the Commission that W261AT has resumed on-air operations as of
February 1, 2010, and is now operating pursuant to automatic program test authority consistent
with the parameters contained in its underlying construction permit FCC File No. BPFT-
20091203AGT. Consistent with the FCC’s Rules, WOOF, Inc. has filed electronically a license
application covering the modifications made to the station pursuant to the construction permit
and addressing any special operating conditions. (See FCC File No. BLFT-20100127AAT.)
Thus, FM translator W261AT is now operating with its full authorized parameters and is
rebroadcasting the signal of commonly owned AM station, WOOF(AM), Dothan, Alabama
(FIN-73675).

Should there be any questions regarding this matter, please contact the undersigned.
Respectfully submitted,

Brendan Holland
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